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Smith Holly

From: GHodecker@aol.com

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 2:01 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2706

I'm in support of 2707 as long as every home / apartment / retail / commercial and industrial location in the state 
of Oregon (anyone who uses water) has to pay the $100 to permit their location to have access and use water.  If 
not every, at least Portland and Salem.  That should increase the state coffers significantly. 
  
Greg Hodecker 
Redmond, OR 


